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We've made the most of the beautiful weather by
spending lots of time outdoors! The children
showed fantastic teamwork and problem-solving
skills as they worked together to create shady
spaces using the parachute—such creativity and
cooperation!
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On Thursday, the Reception children had their very
first PE lesson. With the sunshine still shining, we
took the opportunity to head over to the school
field. We were incredibly impressed with how
independently they all got changed! We had a
brilliant time playing games like Stuck in the Mud,
practising our running, dodging, and spatial
awareness skills.

To top off the excitement, our caterpillars arrived
this week! The children have been fascinated,
carefully observing the tiny changes as they grow
and develop.

Miss Spencer - EYFS Lead

Fun in the sun!


